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CALAVERAS SITE
As part of the continuing efforts to revitalize the Lowell Neighborhood,
the Calaveras site will include the preservation and complete renovation
of two adjacent properties. The renovation consists of two studio units,
14 one-bedroom units, five two-bedroom units, one three-bedroom unit for a
total of 22 apartments, new landscaping with a brand new courtyard, interior
and exterior design upgrades, and a brand new community building.

GLENN SITE
The Glenn site will consist of two craftsman style buildings on a vacant parcel of
land located in the Lowell Neighborhood. The new development will consist of
eight three-bedroom units.

The Calaveras and Glenn site reinvestment contributes to the mission of Fresno
Housing, to create and sustain vibrant communities throughout Fresno County.
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